
215 South Cascade Street 
PO Box 496 
Fergus Falls, Minnesota 56538-0496 
218 739-8200 
www.otpco.com (web site) 

An Equal Opportunity Employer   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2021   
 
 
 
 
Subject: Support of the Energy Conservation and Optimization (ECO) Act 
 
 
Dear Minnesota House Representatives and Senate members:  
 
Otter Tail Power Company is pleased to express ECO is supported by a broad coalition of organizations 
for numerous reasons, many of which are articulated in testimony and letters filed in previous hearings. 
We ask for members to pass the ECO Act during the 2021 legislative session. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ JASON GRENIER 
Jason Grenier 
Manager Market Planning 
Otter Tail Power Company 
218.739.8639 
jgrenier@otpco.com 
 
 

 


